
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Work will begin on S-80C, near Staplehurst 
 
April 14, 2025 (Lincoln, Neb.) — Weather permitting, work will begin April 21 on Spur 80C 

(S-80C), from reference post 0+00 to reference post 3+54, according to the Nebraska Department 

of Transportation. 

 

Constructors, Inc., of Lincoln, is the contractor for this project. Work includes cold milling and replacing 

the top two inches of the existing asphaltic concrete. Traffic will be maintained with daily lane closures 

using flaggers and a pilot vehicle. A 10-foot width restriction will be in effect. The anticipated completion 

is June 2025. 

 

Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously in and near work zones, to buckle up, and to put phones 

down. 

 

 #NDOT# 

 

Contact: 
Bob Traudt, (402) 471-4630 
 
20250414-D1-13576 

District 1 Headquarters 
302 Superior Street 
Lincoln, NE 68521-2481 
Phone (402) 471-0850 
Fax (402) 471-3401 
dot.nebraska.gov 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 


